
HOLIDAY BOARDING POLICY 

 

Due to an increase in the number of holiday reservations that are made and not kept without notice, we 

are forced to make some changes to our holiday boarding policy.  No shows leave us with empty kennels 

and a long waiting list of dogs and cats who could have stayed with us. 

Effective January 1st, 2019 the following will apply to all dog and cat boarding reservations that fall on 

major holidays: 

 

All reservations require a nonrefundable deposit equal to 1 nights stay. 

Payment in full is required one week (seven days) before the drop off date. 

Reservations that have been prepaid can be cancelled up to 72 hours (3 days) prior to drop off date.  

There will not be a refund given but the amount paid (less the deposit) will be applied as a credit on 

your account. 

If a reservation is prepaid and you do not show up for the stay, no refund or credit will be given. 

 

This applies to the following: 

New Years Eve and New Years day 

Easter weekend (Friday, Saturday and Sunday nights)  

Memorial Day (Friday, Saturday, Sunday and Monday nights) 

Independence Day (That night only unless it is a 3 day weekend, then all 3 nights apply) 

Labor Day (Friday, Saturday, Sunday and Monday nights) 

Thankgiving weekend (Wednesday, Thursday, Friday & Saturday nights) 

Christmas Eve 

The week beginning Christmas day and ending January 2nd) 

 

Thank you for understanding.  It is our goal to take the best care of your pets while operating efficiently 

during the busy holidays. 

 

Thank you! 

Debbie & Staff 

Little Paws Pet Resort 


